## **Dutton, Greg**

From: Sent: Alan Robinson <alan@collegehouses.org>

Wednesday, April 17, 2013 12:50 PM

To: Subject: Dutton, Greg; 'Adam Stephens'

RE: C20-2010-015 MF4/GR

C20-2010-015

POSTPONEMENT REQUEST
BY STAKEHOLDERS TO
8/22/13 COUNCIL

Hello Greg,

Please postpone the C20-2010-015 MF4/GR issue to the 08/22/2013 City Council meeting. The UNO affordability rules are being finalized and they need to be finished before we can move forward on the MF4 issue. The UNO affordability issue is scheduled for the 04/25/13 City Council meeting. Once we know the new UNO affordability rules, we can take the information to individual neighborhood associations and then back to CANPAC.

Thanks,
Alan Robinson - General Administrator
College Houses
1906 Pearl Street - Austin, TX 78705
P: (512) 476-5678 - F: (512) 476-1743
www.collegehouses.org - alan@collegehouses.org

**From:** Dutton, Greg [mailto:Greq.Dutton@austintexas.gov]

**Sent:** Wednesday, April 17, 2013 12:35 PM

**To:** Adam Stephens; Alan Robinson **Subject:** RE: C20-2010-015 MF4/GR

Adam and Alan,

Can one of you please send me an email with a postponement request, and indicate what date you're postponing to? There are Council meetings on the following: 6/20, 6/27, 8/8, 8/22; there are no Council meetings in July. I've attached the last request made, if you need an example.

Please send this request to me today or tomorrow (Thurs).

Thanks,

Greg

From: Adam Stephens [mailto:Adam.Stephens@capstarlending.com]

**Sent:** Monday, April 15, 2013 5:02 PM **To:** Dutton, Greg; Alan Robinson **Subject:** RE: C20-2010-015 MF4/GR

Yes, I would anticipate we'll need at least two months after the UNO affordability item is finalized.

From: Dutton, Greg [mailto:Greg.Dutton@austintexas.gov]

**Sent:** Monday, April 15, 2013 1:24 PM **To:** Adam Stephens; Alan Robinson **Subject:** RE: C20-2010-015 MF4/GR

I guess I'm trying to get a feel for whether you'd be requesting another postponement. The UNO affordability item is on for Council on 4/25, but even if that were to be adopted on 4/25, would you need additional time to draft changes?